Sunday, November 8%, 2020

To:  Mayor Desjardins and Council,
Township of Esquimalt
1229 Esquimalt Road,
Esquimalt, BC V9A 3P1

Request to Cancel Development Permit for 480/482 Grafton St.

Dear Mayor and Council,

Due to circumstances beyond our control, we wish to cancel our development permit for the

proposed duplex at 480/482 Grafton Street.

I would like to thank you for your assistance and understanding in the matter.

In Gratitude,

Robert Coté
Property Owner



